

LIONEL WALDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL



Headteacher - Mrs Sally-Anne Barnard-Taylor

High Street Doddington March Cambridgeshire PE15 OTF Tel: 01354 740405 Fax: 01354 741514

Email: office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk Website: www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk

27th February, 2019

Dear Parents,

Local Schools' Art Project for Year 3 Pupils - Celebrating Fenland

Schools in Chatteris, March and the surrounding villages have planned a joint Art Project for pupils in Year 3. This will involve our pupils visiting Westwood Primary School, in March, to experience art work using clay. They will be accompanied by members of our staff and will travel by coach during school hours on the morning of <u>Tuesday 5th March</u>, returning in time for lunch. They will require <u>an overall/old shirt</u> to wear whilst working with the clay. They may take a bottle of water and a snack with them.

This will coincide with pupils from Westwood, together with their staff, visiting Lionel Walden to carry out observational drawings of features within our village of Doddington.

We would like to invite you to an exhibition of the range of work completed by pupils of Lionel Walden and other local schools. This will be held at Lionel Walden Primary School on <u>Wednesday 27th March</u> between 5.30pm and 7.00pm.

We would appreciate you completing the form below and returning it by Friday 1st March.

Yours sincerely

S A Barnard-Taylor (Mrs) Headteacher		
Pupil's Name:		

I give permission for my child to travel to Westwood Primary School by coach on 5^{th} March as part of the Art Project for Year 3 pupils.

Signed:		PRINT NAME:	
---------	--	-------------	--











